
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

16. NEW BRIGHTON ASSOCIATION FOOTBALL CLUB - APPLICATION FOR LIQUOR LICENCE 
 
 The Community Secretary sought Board approval on behalf of the Council, as landlord, to an 

application from the New Brighton Association Football Club to extend its club liquor licence from a six 
month licence to a full year licence.  The Board resolved to grant the Council’s approval as landlord 
for the New Brighton Association Football Club’s application for a full year club liquor licence restricted 
to within the Club premises Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays from 11.00 am to 10.00 pm, 
Saturdays from 4.00 pm to 11.00 pm and Sundays from 11.00 am to 7.00 pm. 

 
 


